
Our School Eco Committee 2018

Our school is committed to helping the environment.  

In the past few years we have improved our world and our school through our hard 
work.

We have:
Twinned Toilets in Uganda
Raised money for Water Aid
Started a school walking bus
Developed our nature garden 
Encouraged healthy eating with Fruit Kebab Friday and Veggie Tub Tuesday
Carried out Litter Picks
Introduced Walking Wilbur (a walking bear)

We are now currently working on improving our nature garden, we have completed a 
lot of work in the garden over the last few months and the verbena plants are 
attracting butterflies and insects.  Frogs and newts have been spotted in the pond.

Our school walking bus is very popular and we have about 15 children currently
walking each Wednesday, which has helped with the traffic problems around the 
school.

Why we do this work:

Because we want to save our world and all the wildlife because many species are 
becoming extinct - Tyler
We want to help save the world for future generations - Dulcie
Our world is important to us and we don't want to waste it - Lola
It is very important that we look after our world - Molly
Eco is important because everybody can contribute and help us - Olive

We are all very dedicated and we love to make a difference to our world .  We hope 
you value the work we do and we hope you share your ideas with us.


